
Dear all, 

Wow... the weeks are flying by! We can hardly believe that it is nearly the Easter holidays. On that note, 

just a quick reminder that school will close next Thursday at 3pm (1st April 2021)  and will re-open on 

Monday 19th April 2021. 

This week in school we have seen more skipping practice with more children reaching, or being           

determined to reach, their Skipping 100 certificate. Scientists have been working hard in Year 3 to     

investigate the conditions that plants need to grow and in Year 4 the delicious smell of bread has been 

wafting through the building as they were learning to become up-and-coming ‘Great British Bake Off’ 

contestants of the future! 

Have a nice weekend everyone! See you all on Monday. 

Mrs Portier & Mr Spink 

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit uswww.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 

Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery—(just a glimpse at things going on in school and online) 

Remember to keep an eye on our social media pages! 



 

 

Chromebooks and Reading Books return... 

A big thank you to those families who have returned borrowed equipment. Can we 

please ask you to return the school equipment that you have borrowed as your children 

will need it to continue their learning in school. We have loaned-out lots of Chrome-

books since December and ask that you return them with cases and chargers. We have 

also loaned many copies of books, which we would also like returning to school in your 

child’s bookbag. 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available 

in our Nursery. Give us a call 

on 0113 2482750 to apply for 

one of the places. 

Breakfast Club and After School Clubs 

When we return after the Easter break (19th April 2021), we will be opening up our break-

fast club—initially for Key Stage 1 children. We will hopefully be able to open up the 

Breakfast club more widely after a couple of weeks. Miss Pedder and Mrs Hagan are also 

busy planning exciting after school clubs and will communicate that with you shortly! 

INSET Dates 

26th July 2021 

27th July 2021 

School closes for Summer on Friday 23rd July 
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Thank you Asda…. 

We were absolutely delighted to receive some shiny new 

laptops from Asda. A big thank you to James, the Harehills 

store manager and a big thank you to one of our Year 3 

mums who made it happen. What a difference these will 

make! Check out the gallery on page 1 and our social media 

for pictures.  

Curriculum Information 

We have an RE day, Science week and a 

Geography week coming up this half 

term too! We’re going to be busy! 



 

 

Call us: 0113 2482750 

Email us                                                              

admin@eborgardesnacademy.co.uk  

Follow us @EborAcademy                                                          

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy     

Visit uswww.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 

Decorate an Egg 

Next week we will be celebrating Easter with a Decorated Egg competition. We are 

encouraging each child to decorate an egg and bring it into school next Wednesday 

31/3/21. All the children will get to see each entry and we will invite the School 

Council to judge the best entry for each class. We have included some ideas below.                                                              

Someone in each class will win a fantastic Easter egg prize! 

Easter Classroom Disco 

To further celebrate Easter in school, the children are welcome to wear non-

uniform on Thursday 1st April and they will be able to enjoy an Easter Classroom 

Disco in the afternoon before we break up for the Easter Holidays. 

Easter Holiday 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 1st April 2021 and school will re-open on Monday 

19th April 2021. When we re-open, school will be returning to original opening times. The 

gate will be opened at 8:30am and lessons will begin at 8:45am prompt. The school day 

will end at 3:00pm each day. Have a lovely Easter break! 


